
NEWS 20 -23 August 2024

SPORTS TRAINING  
BEGINS!

Athletics Basketball

Gymnastics

Football Table Tennis

Volleyball

From Tuesday, 20th August we officially start our sports training.

Mónica Pérez

Lizeth Solano

Ángelo Gélves Rosa Sáenz

Amparo 
Salamanca

Lizeth 
Vanegas Miguel Nieto

Daniel López

Sandra Téllez

Edwin Silva Brayan Soto 
Alexander 
Bohórquez

Wendy 
Escobar 

Juan Camilo 
Báez   

Valeria
Montilla   Héctor Pinilla

Felipe Nieto
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Andrés 
Bonilla

Laura 
Romero

Meet our coaches!



KEEP IN MIND:

SPORT NEWS

We compete in the following associations:

Bogotá level: National level:

www.uncoli.edu.co www.aacbi.org.co www.aacbi.org.co

Sport News is not being sent by e-mail to regulate the delivery of 
e-mails, it is currently being published on the school website in the  
Sport News section.
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BASKETBALL

ICE HOCKEY

ATHLETICS

SPORT NEWS

We are pleased to inform you that 
the Bogotá U15 boys’ team finished in  
3rd place in the Torneo Nacional, held in 
Cartagena, for the second year in a row, 
with our students being a key part of this 
achievement.

Congratulations to Felipe Herrera 
Rojas, Martín Herrera Rojas and  
Esteban Mendoza Herrera from Grade 9, 
for this new victory.

Congratulations to our students Luna Barón Castaño of Grade 9 and 
Victoria Moncada Durán from Grade 5 for the third place they won 
with their team Girls Minor Colombia 2024 at the U.S. Roller Hockey 
Championships held on 5th August in Saint Peters, Missouri, USA.

We are proud to see the excellent result of our 
student Paolo Rodríguez Triana from Grade 
Jardin in the 3rd edition of the Sueños en 
Construcción Race, held last 11th August in the 
Parque Jaime Duque.

Paolo ran 3 kilometres in 21 minutes, achieving 
first place in the category up to 7 years old and 
48th place in the overall category.

TES PRIDE!

TES PRIDE!

TES PRIDE!
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SPORT NEWS

KENDO
We are pleased to share the participation of 
our teacher, Francisco Cerrada,  tutor of grade 
4-2, who participated in the 19th World Kendo 
Championship, men’s individual team category 
from 4 to 7 July, in Milan, Italy.

AUSTRALIAN 
FOOTBALL

We are proud to share that our Benjamines 
and Pre-infantil boys’ football coach,  
Laura Romero, represented us as captain of 
the Colombian Australian Football team in  
The 2024 Transatlantic Cup, held in Toronto, 
Canada from 2 to 11 August. 

Teams from Canada, Ireland, USA, France, 
England, France and Colombia participated in 
this event.

TES PRIDE!

TES PRIDE!

INFORMATION
If you have any doubts or concerns,  
please email deportes@englishschool.edu.co


